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Keep Oregon’s mail-in voting!  It provides a written record, cannot be hacked, and 

makes it easy to exercise one’s right to vote without taking time off work to stand in 

line to vote.  In short, there is no reason to change our voting method. 

 

Some may claim it protects the integrity of the vote.  This is a red herring, devoid of 

meaningful evidence.   To those who claim fraud, ask them to show the receipts.  

They can’t because none exist.  In-person voting only makes it more difficult to vote. 

 

 Oregon’s gold standard of voting should remain.  It ain’t broke, so there is no need to 

fix it. 


